Conbessy of Sdtio
Sowt

F.No, SEO/415/1/87 Dated: Nov.19,1987

Korea Administrative Scriveners
~ Association,
ﬁ653;§;vhgdch5-doﬁ§_;““m““ i - B
Kangnam - ku ,
Seoul.

Dear Sirs,

Kindly refer to your Pres#&dent's
letter No, KASA 87-78 dated Oct.21, 1987 regarding
certification of Bnglish translations.

An English translation of a document
bearing a certification by a licensed Public
translator submitted in support of a visa application
would be acceptable'to the Embassy. But in case
the document is to be attested by the Embassy,it
will have to be duly attested by the concefned
authorities of the M/o Foreign Affairs of the
Republic of Korea, before the Embassy attests it.

Yours faithfully,

(N.P.Sharma)
Second Secretary(E&C)




